Player Capital Tennis

Michael Jessup

PO BOX 7847

Menlo Park, CA 94026

Dear Town of Atherton Council,

Thank you for upgrading the tennis facility courts so both Player Capital Tennis and the Town of
Atherton residents can enjoy the game more fully. During the construction we have had to go
rent courts in Menlo Park and have not had the four courts to use at Holbrook Palmer park.

Therefore, | am requesting a rent credit as follows.

May 2nd - June 12th: (Lost 2 courts 50%)
Rental Credit Request: $2,333.33 (50% of $4,666.66 (6 weeks))

Sept. 1st - Oct. 4th (Lost 1 court 25%)
Rental Credit Request: $833.33 (25% of $3333.33)

Total Rental Credit Request: $3,166.66

Sincerely,

Michael Jessup





